
October 13, 2018

Dear Commissioners,

I oppose anything that will alter the state of Maine's beauty! Putting in the corridor would be equivalent to making New York take down the Statue of Liberty; it's their symbol and importance is equal to our wilderness! We can't allow the greedy to win! Not only would it kill our wilderness but poisoning our lands because of chemicals CMP will use! We have a right as Mainers to tell you this is not right. This is our home and if we have no voice you are breaking with the founding fathers who fought against Britain to give us the freedom to vote. This right for some reason has been denied us! I am completely opposed to the 145-mile corridor and I will say it now! 

Maine is not for sale! The power isn't even for us and CMP loves to lie about it being beneficial at all! This deal is likely to destroy Maine please say no!

Sincerely,

Michelle Bowen 
48 gammon Rd
Buckfield, ME 04220
michellesb1981@gmail.com
207.461.3301
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